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Year 6 Transition project 2020 ‘Because of who we 

are, what we feel, and how we learn, we are 

#worldclass.’  
 

Dear World Class Ambassadors 

Welcome 
We are extremely excited. You are on your way to secondary school, and we know you are going 
to be World Class. Now is the time to get prepared and prove to yourself how World Class you 
really are.  

How are you going to do this?  
You have to complete our transition project. If you want, you can send it to us, so we can celebrate 
how World Class you are, with you. To complete the project you have 

- To read our framework (see the review form)   
- Organise the other pupils in your year group 
- Get the review form completed 
- Get photographic and video evidence from the other pupils in your year group and collect it 

together.  

Who can help you?  
You will need the other pupils in your year to help you.  You can ask anyone else to help you, for 
example, your teachers, parents, members of your family, but the responsibility for getting the  
review form complete, gathering and collating the photographic and video material is yours. No one 
else can do it but you. Your teachers cannot do it. It is you who have to lead on this and prove 
that you and the other Year 6s at your school are World Class.  

There will be a teacher who is in charge of working with you, and they will have more information 
about the review form, the video and photographic material and how you can organise it. You can 
ask them any questions you want about what you have to do. You can also email us directly and 
ask us questions. Your teacher has our email address.  

We have such faith in you. We are so excited that you, some of the best pupils in the country, are 
working with us.  

Best wishes 
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